
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

The Metropolitan Police attended the Estate Office earlier to advise on the serious incident which took place last night at 21.50 and that police 

patrols will be increased in the area.  

  

The Metropolitan Police have also confirmed that they will be undertaking a number of patrols at Goulden House tonight and over the weekend to 

provide reassurance to residents.   

 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


